Nympsfield Community Pub Newsletter May



Hi All,

Thanks for your continued interest in our plans to save the Rose & Crown Inn and re-open this as a community owned pub. Since our initial community meeting in April we've made good progress, and wanted to take the opportunity to update you all on what has been happening.

Fundraising updates

We're looking forward to seeing many of you at our Pop Up Pub and BBQ fundraiser next week (Saturday 18 May 3pm to 8pm) in the Rose & Crown Inn car park (GL10 3TU).

This is our first fundraising event and will also be key in demonstrating support for the project when we apply for grant funding so please do come along. All proceeds will go to Nympsfield Community Pub Limited to provide essential funding for the community pub project.

A few points to note if you're planning to attend:

- To help us with planning the event it would be greatly appreciated if you could indicate how
 many people will be coming and your group's food
 preferences: https://forms.gle/ckjENKHWU4Tg3Gm7A.
- We are able to accept cash and card/phone payments on the day. However, the card machine
 will take a percentage of the cost per transaction so please bring cash if possible to ensure all
 funds go towards the project.
- We are using the Rose & Crown Inn car park (with a marquee cover) for the event, so if you are coming by car please park in the village hall car park or be respectful of residents and other road users if parking on the road.
- The Nympsfield Community Pub committee will be on hand to answer any questions you have about the project, including progress and next steps. Just ask at the bar or BBQ!

If you are unable to come to event, but would still like to make a donation, please contact us and we can share bank details with you.

Volunteer team

Following our initial meeting, we've had a great response to the call for volunteers and the business planning, fundraising and communications working groups are now up-and-running.

As the project progresses beyond the acquisition stage we will be calling out for more volunteers to support the Operations and Building working groups. If you are still interested in being involved in the working groups then please contact: nympsfield.community.pub@gmail.com and one of the team will get back to you.

Social Media and Website

Our comms team have recently launched our website and social media accounts. Please <u>visit our website: nympsfieldcommunitypub.co.uk</u> and follow the accounts below for regular updates on our progress and how you can get involved:

Nympsfield Community Pub Facebook Page

@the_nympsfield_community_pub_Instagram

Upcoming activity

Look out for the business plan which will be published on the website over the coming weeks! During late-May and early-June the team will be working hard on our submission to the final round of the Community Ownership Fund.

Thank you,

The Nympsfield Community Pub Group